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INTERSTATE. 

Your Association sent a team to Sydney in August last, which played two matches 

_.against a representative N .S.W. team. The first match was won by N .S. Wales by 12 goals 

to 7. In the second, Queensland turned the tables on the home team, winning by 7 goals 

to 5. A match was also played against the premier Sydney club, Balmain, who were 

defeated after a splendid game by 3 goals to 2. Your Committee desire to record their 

.appreciation of the efforts of Hon. Secretary, Mr. C. U. B. Gurnett and the executive of 

the N .S. Wales Association for the entertainment of our team whilst m Sydney. Their 

hospitable treatment
. 

made the visit of the team to Sydney a thoroughly enjoyable one. 

The following men represented Queensland:- R. D. Pyke (Captain lst match) , W. 

V. Brown (Captain other ·two matches), K. Mackenzie, J. Hooper, H. Dean, J. Hiron, J. 

Thorpe, J. Connolly, R. Jefferies, P. L. Thorpe, 0. Thorpe, R. Darvall, G. Davidson, and 

S. C. Whittred. The Hon. Secretary, Mr. F. A. Hughes, accompanied the team as manager. 

Your Committee have been considering a proposal for a joint visit of N.S. Wales 

.and Victorian teams this year, and hope that the co-operation of members may be relied 

on to ensure the accomplishment of this project. 

FINANCIAL. 

From the attached Financial Statement you will see that after disbursing £101 for 

the years
. 

expenses, a cash balance remains of £8 4s. 4d. at the credit of the Association. 

Recognition is here made of the services of the Amateur Dramatic Company organised 

by Miss Marion Darvall to raise funds towards the cost of sending a team to Sydney. Their 

·efforts resulted in a profit of £33 as shown in the Balance Sheet. 

The Members of the Company were entertained subsequently at a theatre party m 

appreciation of their assistance. 

The net cost of the Sydney trip after allowing for the contribution of £5 from 

each Member of the team amountetl to £28 9s. 6d. 

Your Committee wish to place on record their high appreciation of the valuable 

services rendered by the Hon. Secretary, Mr. F. A. Hughes, whom pressure of private affairs 

now compels to relinquish the position. His efforts have always been most energetic and 

zealous in the interests of Lacrosse. 

In conclusion, your Committee desire to thank the President and Vice-Presidents for 

the assistance accorded the Association during the year, and also to ackn0wledge the courtesy 

of the Press in giving publicity to the game when occasion required it. 

In retiring, your Committee commend the interests of the game to your enthusiasm 

-during the coming season, and trnst that every Member vvill do his best to introduce new 

players to the game, and use every effort to advance Lacrosse in ·Queensland. 

By Order of the Committee. 

BRISBANE, 13TH MARCH' 1906. 
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J HIRON, 

Chairm�. 




